
Consider approval of purchase of 
furniture for the Bob Hope Elementary Renovation Project 

1. Background
The District will be providing furniture for the newly renovated library at Bob Hope 
ES. District staff is recommending that the school furniture be purchased through 
J.R., Inc. 

2. Process
District staff received quotes from four vendors for the purchase of the new library 
furniture needed for Bob Hope Elementary.  Pricing ranged from $78,209.48 to 
$96,370.00.

The District will use the Region 20 Purchasing Cooperative to contract with J.R., Inc., 
to purchase school furniture because it provides the District with best value. 

3. Fiscal Impact
The furniture will be in the amount not to exceed of $78,209.48.  This purchase will 
be funded by 2023 Bond funds.

4. Recommendation
It is recommended that the Board approves the purchase of the new furniture from 
J.R., Inc., at the cost not to exceed of $78,209.48 for the Bob Hope Elementary 
Library. 

5. Required
Board action.


